
During an emergency, it is unlikely you will be able to reach the school by phone. We will make every effort to contact 
parents directly or by one of the methods noted below. 

Crisis Notification Network and/or the Media 

Parents will be alerted to emergency situations via the School’s Crisis Notification Network (phone or electronic 
notifications) and local media. Stay tuned to local TV and radio stations for news alerts. 

Website, Social Media and Community Hotline 

The Division will also keep parents informed by posting information regarding the emergency on the school website, 
through social media and recordings on the Division’s Community Hotline.                 

Community Hotline: 403-343-1027 
www.facebook.com/RDCRS 
www.twitter.com/RDCRS 

 

https://www.facebook.com/RDCRS
https://www.facebook.com/RDCRS
http://www.twitter.com/RDCRS

